
Are you a young member of AUPE? The Young Activists Committee wants to hear from you!

The committee is launching a survey for all young members of AUPE. Our goal is to understand what issues make 
you tick — what your key issues are at work, and what your main motivation is for wanting to get involved in your 
union in the workplace. 

CLICK HERE TO FILL OUT THE SURVEY: https://aupe.formstack.com/forms/young_activists_committee_survey

The Young Activists Committee represents AUPE’s future — the young people whose drive and enthusiasm paves 
the way for the future of the labour movement in Alberta. In order to represent young activists, we want a solid 
idea of what issues matter to our young co-workers.

The survey will only take a few minutes to fill and will provide you with an opportunity to get in contact with the 
Young Activists Committee, and keep in touch with fellow workers. 

The survey will be open until June 30. 

So fill it out today, and send it to your co-workers! Remember that young organizers are the future of this union — 
it’s time that we made our voices heard and expressed our own priorities.
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